
The Association of American Cancer Institutes (AACI) advocates for the United States to take action toward the elimination of cancers 
caused by human papillomavirus (HPV) through gender-neutral HPV vaccination and evidence-based cancer screening. The U.S. can and 
should be one of the first countries to achieve elimination of cervical cancer, with other HPV-related cancers in males and females to follow. 
AACI cancer centers call on stakeholders across multiple sectors to join us in making a commitment to realizing the elimination of cervical 
cancer and other HPV-related cancers globally.
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